
Dissertation Examination Policy 

The dissertation examination will consist of two parts:  

 Part 1 will be a public presentation by the candidate on the main aspects of the 

research reported in the dissertation. During Part 1, questions from the audience to the 

candidate will be permitted. For questions from persons who are not members of the 

Dissertation Examining Committee, the Chair of the Dissertation Examining Committee 

will have discretion to decide whether such questions are germane to the topic of the 

dissertation and how much time will be allotted for the answers.  

 Part 2 will be a formal examination of the candidate by the Dissertation Examination 

Committee. This part will be open only to the Dissertation Examination Committee, other 

members of the Graduate Faculty, and graduate students from the candidate's graduate 

program. During Part 2, only members of the Dissertation Examination Committee will 

be permitted to ask questions. Programs may vote to establish a policy to have Part 2 be 

open only to members of the Dissertation Examining Committee and members of the 

Graduate Faculty.  

 Attendance at the final discussion and vote will be limited to the members of the 

Dissertation Examining Committee.  

 Announcements of the date, time, and location of the examination, as well as the 

candidate's name and the dissertation title, will be disseminated five working days in 

advance to all members of the Graduate Faculty and graduate students within the 

graduate program in which the candidate's degree is to be awarded. Mass-distribution 

methods, such as e-mail, a faculty/student newsletter, or individual announcements are 

acceptable. Merely posting a paper notice on a corridor bulletin board will not constitute 

a sufficient announcement.  

 Departments and graduate programs may petition the Dean of the Graduate School for 

exceptions to these policies.  

 


